
 
 
 
October 12, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Christine Willett, 
 
 
 
Thank you for making a meeting room available and for enabling an informal discussion 
concerning the .internet TLD application with a few invited GAC participants during ICANN 
Panama.  Nameshop has recently communicated with GAC Leaders highlighting the positive 
benefits of bringing .Internet to the DNS without further delays.  
 
While we continue to seek active engagement and gain the support of these GAC leaders, 
we wish to request that the GDD and ICANN Leadership continue to actively consider 
delegation of .internet and keep in mind the usefulness and value of .Internet -- operated in 
tune with Nameshop’s Public Interest Commitments, all of which have been extensively 
communicated to ICANN and discussed with the GDD on a few occasions.  
 
We also respectfully request to review the various points we have placed before you by 
several communication so far. We wish to meet with you and other senior GDD staff during 
ICANN Barcelona so that we can provide updates of our actions with the community. 
 
 
Thank you. 
Sivasubramanian Muthusamy 
Proprietor and Director. 
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